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Date: Monday, July 12, 2021 6:54:13 PM

We are homeowners in the Grand Avenue neighborhood and want our voices to be
heard. 

We would happily support a plan that follows existing zoning codes but, as it
stands, we strongly oppose the 695 grand CUP and variances application for 695
Grand/Dixies. 

Thanks for counting our votes in your decision.

Chan Poling & Patty Radford Henderson
613 Goodrich Avenue, Saint Paul, MN 55102
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